June 29, 2020

Warmus and Associates
2324 Cleveland-Mass Road
Bath, Ohio 44210

Re: WLLA-TV

Mr. Warmus,

Thank you for your business and for the opportunity to serve you. We thought it important to
share what we are continuing to do to keep our operations up and running safely during the
Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.

Jampro Antennas, Inc. continues to monitor the latest reports from the Centers for Disease
Control (CDC) and the World Health Organization (WHO), as well as local health and safety
departments. We are taking this outbreak very seriously and feel we have a moral obligation to
our customers and employees to do whatever we can to stop the spread of this virus.

Unfortunately, due to the delays in sourcing materials and working with vendors that
are either working with skeleton crews or are completely shut down, we are behind
in production on all projects.

Currently we are not in the position to provide the estimation of the time delay.
However, we will continue to keep you updated of the revised project schedule as
soon as we can get back to working under normal conditions.

Kind Regards,
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Cyndi Sanderson
Vice President
Jampro Antennas, Inc.
6340 Sky Creek Drive
Sacramento, CA 95828
916-383-1177



